
 
February 20, 2025 

Leslie Tlumac
LG&H LLC 
12 STILLWATER AVE STE 5
Bangor, ME 04401-3984 

Dear Leslie Tlumac: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on February 20, 2025, the New England Peer Review Committee
 accepted the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is
February 29, 2028. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to
the administering entity. Since your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your
review a few months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  

New England Peer Review Committee

(603)623-3513
 

cc: Thomas Kirwin, Andrea White

Firm Number:  900010097151                                    Review Number:   611746                                             
                                                                                                                                                                 
 
 
 


